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TERRY FOX 
Thank you to everyone for your generosity in supporting the Terry Fox Foundation again this 
year. With all of your online donations, our school was able to raise over $2000 for cancer 
research! Amazing work for such a great cause. A big thank you also to Mr. Murti for 
coordinating our COVID-safe Terry Fox Run and campaign. Thank you for making this possible 
for our community. 
 
 
STUDENT PHOTOS 
Proofs of your child’s photo taken by Mountain West Studios have gone home; proofs from re-
takes will go home at a later date. This year, due to the company’s health and safety guidelines, 
all orders will be online. Please refer to the instructions on the ‘proof’ card to complete your 
order. 
 
 
YEARBOOK NOTICE 
A notice from the PAC went home this week regarding the school yearbook. Please note, this is a 
reverse permission slip. Only send the notice back if you DO NOT want your child’s photo in the 
school’s yearbook. 
 
 
SCHOOL WEBSITE  
Our school website is updated regularly with information regarding the 2020-2021 school year. 
You can find us through the district website by searching under the ‘schools’ tab or you can 
access the website directly at: www.surreyschools.ca/schools/bayridge.  We hope that you find 
this to be a valuable source of information.  The website will include regular school updates as 
well as resources such as our school calendar, staff lists, school hours, parent information, etc.  
Please be sure to sign up to be on our email list to receive communication from Bayridge 
Elementary School.  
 
 
COMING UP… 
November 10:  Virtual Remembrance Day Assembly (am) 
November 11:  Remembrance Day (School Closed) 
November 18:  PAC Meeting @ 1pm 
December 10:  Term 1 Reports go Home 
December 18:  Last Day of School Before Winter Break 
 


